
Public Comment on H.51, H.175, H.214 

April 25, 2019 

 

Dear VT Legislative Body, 

 

I am writing in support of bills H.51, S.66 and H.175. It's so important to our 

communities and world for us to make this commitment to move in the right direction for 

our safe and beautiful quality of life and futures. 

 

I have two daughters I'm raising in Vermont out of choice. I've lived all over the country 

and have chosen Vermont as my home because I feel a strong community of wise and 

grounded people here - many of whom feel the same way as I do, in ultimate support of 

protecting our natural environment.  

 

Please, please hear our words and hearts, and represent our state's best interest in 

supporting these bills. 

 

Thank you so much, 

Laura 

 

 

Laura Nace 

Burlington resident 

 


